
 
 
 
 
Our ref: HG / JS 
 
4 May 2011 
 
 
To all practice principals 
 
 
Post-dated cheques 
 
During one of the information sharing sessions with dental practitioners the 
subject of post-dated cheques was discussed and this may have led to some 
possible confusion. 
 
If a practice is making an application now, it is acceptable to post-date a 
cheque to 13 May 2011 which is the cut-off date for applications. 
 
It is not acceptable to post-date a cheque to a date later than this and it is 
definitely not acceptable to post-date a cheque until 31 March 2012. 
 
Thank you again for your co-operation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Hall Graham 
Head of Independent Health Care Regulation 
 
 
 
 


